Rt Hon Grant Shapps MP Chris Heaton-Harris MP Department for Transport Great Minster House 33 Horseferry Road London SW1P 4DR By e-mail 1 The Knapp Haslingfield Cambridge CB23 IJH

23 February 2021

Dear Sirs

EAST WEST RAIL PROJECT

David Revell

We, the undersigned, request that the Department for Transport ensures that the proposal for a Northern route for the Central Section of the East West Rail, such as that proposed by CamBedRailRoad with widespread support amongst residents of South Cambridgeshire, is fairly evaluated at the same time and to the same degree as alternative routes proposed by East West Rail Company.

Yours faithfully

David Revell, Councillor, Haslingfield Parish Council

On behalf of:

- 1. Joe O'Dwyer, Chair, Cambourne Town Council
- 2. James Clear, Chair, Kingston Parish Council
- 3. Des O'Brien, Chair, Bourn Parish Council
- 4. Martin Yeadon, Chair, Toft Parish Council
- 5. Nigel Szembel, Chair, Orwell Parish Council
- 6. Matt Prince, Chair, Great and Little Eversdens Parish Council
- 7. Ben Banks, Chair, Harlton Parish Council
- 8. Jenny Julian, Chair, Haslingfield Parish Council
- 9. Hywel Griffiths, Chair, Comberton Parish Council
- 10. Sarah Pitchford, Chair, Barton Parish Council
- 11. Niall O'Byrne, Chair, Harston Parish Council
- 12. Rosamund Rhodes-Kemp, Chair, Barrington Parish Council
- 13. Clive Bradbury, Chair, Newton Parish Council
- 14. Jane Ward, Chair, Hauxton Parish Council
- 15. Andrew Hawthorn, Chair, Little Shelford Parish Council
- 16. Malcolm Watson, Chair, Great Shelford Parish Council
- 17. David Plank, Trumpington Residents' Association
- 18. Lina Nieto, Councillor, Hardwick Division, South Cambridgeshire District Council
- 19. Sebastian Kindersley, Councillor, Cambridgeshire County Council